Gentet, Matthias

From: Adam Leys

Sent: 11 January 2016 11:46
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/6330/P.

Attn lan Gracie.

Dear lan Gracie,
| have a couple of questions about application 2015/6330/P at 22 Prince of Wales Road before |
send my comments.

Does this application also need a change of use application, or is that considered separately?
The building is in the Inkerman Conservation Area, and this application includes knocking down
the front wall and moving it back by 1.2 metres, thereby destroying the historic shape of the
Victorian building. Does this also need a separate application?

Yours sincerely,

Adam Leys
55 Willes Road NW5 3DN

Sent from my iPad



